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The Cook County Record recently interviewed John Ochoa about the reforms of
the biometrics privacy law and how they may affect the state's business
community. In the article, John begins to dive into the ramifications for litigation
that any changes to the BIPA law could have and how these changes could also
affect GIPA.

You can read the full article, "The Next Battles: BIPA changes will spark new
debates, but may not alter field for other rising class action causes," on the Cook
County Record website.


